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Frost's Feature

Hello everyone! In this edition of Frost's
Feature, I will include some ideas for
volunteer opportunities, information

regarding last month's Fall Rally, and a
reminder about club dues. If you have not
already done so, please be sure to send me

the contact information for your club
officers as soon as possible. If you ever have

any questions or concerns, feel free to
contact me using the information listed

below.

abbey@ktkey.org






Dollywood Fall Rally

Thank you to everyone who came to the
Dollywood Fall Rally last month! This event

was an absolute success, and it was so amazing
to have all of you there with us. At the rally, we
presented Key Club members from across the

district with important news and
opportunities. Afterwards, everyone who
attended was able to enjoy the Dollywood

attraction for the rest of the day. During this
event, we also announced that this year's

District Convention theme will be "Lights,
Cameras, Serve!"



Volunteer Opportunity Ideas




November 23-27
Sign up on their website

Variety of shifts and booths to choose from

ex. Turkey Trot or Reindeer Run
Research dates and locations for these events in

your area
Easy and fun way to help out the community

Ask local elementary and middle schools if they
need volunteers to help take care of kids during

their after-school programs
Very fun opportunity that allows for volunteers to

connect with the children in their community

Fantasy of Trees

Holiday Races 

After School Care






Club Dues

Reminder that all clubs are required to pay
their annual dues by December 1, 2022, in order

to remain in good standing with the K-T
District. After December 1, clubs who have not
paid their dues will be considered delinquent.

On February 1, those unpaid clubs will become
suspended. In order to avoid any extra fees or

penalties, please make sure to turn in your
club's dues by the deadline. If you have any
questions regarding this, please email me at

abbey@ktkey.org and I would be very happy to
help you out.


